

JUSTICE SUB-COMMITTEE ON POLICING

MINUTES

4th Meeting, 2013 (Session 4)

Thursday 2 May 2013

Present:

John Finnie Alison McInnes Graeme Pearson Christine Grahame (Convener)
Margaret Mitchell

Apologies were received from Kevin Stewart.

The meeting opened at 1.38 pm.

- 1. **Decision on taking business in private:** The Sub-Committee agreed to consider its work programme in private at its next meeting.
- 2. Scottish Police Authority: The Sub-Committee took evidence on ICT from—

Vic Emery, Chair, Andrea Quinn, Interim Chief Executive, and Martin Leven, Chief Information Officer, Scottish Police Authority.

The Sub-Committee agreed to write to the Scottish Police Authority seeking information on independent custody visiting, complaints handling and the Scheme of Arrangements between the Scottish Police Authority and Police Scotland.

The meeting closed at 2.20 pm.

Joanne Clinton
Clerk to the Justice Sub-Committee on Policing
Room T2.60
The Scottish Parliament
Edinburgh
Tel: 0131 348 5220

Email: Joanne.Clinton@scottish.parliament.uk